
 
 

Covid 19 Safety Plan – Sept 3rd, 2021 

In accordance with the BC and Interior Health PHO guidelines for COVID-19, 

Arrow Lakes Alliance Church has implemented the following guidelines for the 

church building, including during the week and the Sunday Morning services. 

 Masks are mandated when inside under the Interior Health Order. 

 Encouraging anyone who is sick to stay home until their symptoms subside. 

 Access to the building is discouraged during the week for non-essential 

visits. 

 We encourage and remind everyone who visits the building or attends on 

Sunday morning to observe physical distancing protocols. 

 Hand sanitizer and sanitizing wipes are available at the welcome table, and 

at the self-serve snack station and we encourage everyone to use it upon 

arriving and leaving.  

 There are marking on the floor in high-congestion places to help with 

physical distancing. 

 All attendees will be signed in and the information kept for contact tracing 

purposes. 

 Doors will be propped open so that there are no additional high touch 

surfaces, which are cleaned and disinfected each week. 


